
Mulberry Class  
 

 

 28th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We hope you have had a lovely half term break and enjoyed the 

sunshine!  It was lovely to see the children return this week so keen 

to learn.  

 

We continue to learn through our topic ‘Home and Away’. In English 

we have been weighing up the reasons for and against Brexit in a 

balanced argument. We have made sure to keep our opinions out of 

the discussion and tried to make sense of it all! The children have 

used fantastic conjunctions to write their balanced arguments and 

drawn some good conclusions. In Maths, we continue to look at 

fractions, we have multiplied fractions together and we have found 

fractions of an amount.  

 

We are still focusing on coding in computing. We are now creating an 

animation with different characters and different backgrounds. The 

children are being really creative with their ideas. Internet safety is 

still a focus within our computing lessons so please make sure you are 

talking to your children about what they are doing online and how to 

keep safe online. 

  

For P.E. this half term we will be doing football with Mr Green on a 

Wednesday and gymnastics on Fridays. Please make sure that your 

child has a full P.E kit in on these days. 

 

Please keep sending in homework as we do love to see it and try to 

show it as often as we can. In addition to your child choosing a 

project if they wish it is really important that they are learning 

their spellings and times tables. We expect the children to be 



learning their spellings every week and to bring their spelling book 

into school every Thursday. This is so that we can see the learning 

that they have been doing over the week and set the next set of 

spellings. In addition to learning their spellings, we also expect the 

children to write down a sentence using each of the spellings. 

 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mrs Winter and Miss Durkin 

 

 


